
street Forge Workshops 
Jenny Walton 
Ipswich Horse Society 
The Firs 
Stonham 
Stowmarket 
IP14 5DT 

10*̂  December 2019 

Dear Jenny, 

Thank you for your Donation 

I am writing to thank you all on behalf of everyone at Street Forge Workshops for the unbelievable donation 
received for £1,789.00 presented to myself on your behalf by Wendy on our Open day. 

The money that has generously been donated has, as you rightly stated in your letter, enabled us to 
purchase two new lathes within our wood turning workshop. These really do benefit so many of our clients 
who use this facility. 

I believe you will have (via Wendy) a couple of pictures of Mick (wood turner) and myself showing both the 
lathes and the plague acknowledging this wonderful donation which will go in your newsletter. 

Please pass on our sincere and heartfelt thanks to all within the Ipswich Horse Society for their wonderful 
fundraising efforts, and may I personally wish each and all, a very Merry Christmas and Happy, Healthy New 
Year. 

Kind regards 

Claire Keeble 
Manager 
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The Street, Thornham Magna, Eye, Suffolk IP23 8HB 

Tel: 01379 678 543 Email: infQi)streetfQrge.om Web: www.streetforge..org 
Chanty No: 298301 Company No: 2203942 


